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Dear Committee, 

 

Please support HB 3213, banning the sale of animal-tested cosmetics in Oregon. It is 

appalling to me that we cause animals such as rabbits to suffer for our vanity. For 

years now I have used quality cosmetics that do not test on animals. I hope you will 

have a humane impulse to end this unnecessary suffering.  

 

Hillary Tiefer, PhD 


